Year 3 and 4 ~ Miss Smith ~ 14th May 2021

Our Learning this week

English - Charlie and the Chocolate Factory
Maths - Y3 - Fractions, Y4 - Perimeter.
Topic - Scrumdiddlyumptious - Food - Fair Trade - Five Second Rule - Science Investigation

The Five Second Rule

This week in science we have been thinking about the five sec-
ond rule and thinking of ways to find out whether or not it is
safe to eat food that has been on the floor for less than five sec-
onds.

The children came up with some super ideas for investigating
this question. They planned an experiment, making sure they
made it a fair test and made predictions for what they thought
would happen.

As you can see from the photos the children had a great time
investigating. Hopefully, the children can tell you what they
found out.

Smoothie Making

N

On Monday as part of our |

children will be making

smoothies.  In school we

ingredients of yoghurt and juice but we are
asking children to bring in their own fruit

Topic work in class, the W
will be providing the basic
from home.

The children will be bringing home a design
sheet today, so they can design their own
smoothie at home and bring their chosen
ingredients to school next week. The
children will be making individual smoothies
so will need to bring in their
own fruit plus a suitable
container to bring the
smoothie home in.

Stars of the week
Writer of the week ~ Ava

Reader of the week ~ Rupert

Mathematician of the week ~ Tom

Super Star ~ Nancy

Homework
Times tables ~ Reading ~ Spellings

Topic Project

| hope you are all enjoying

baking at home and writing your e
own recipes for our class cook o
book. Just to clarify, these need —

. e
to be handed in to school on m
Monday 7th June.

In addition to the recipe pages the children know
they need to be reviewing the products we have
been making at school.

Have fun!

Have a great weekend,
Miss Smith x

Concerns/Questions
If you or your child has any concerns
please feel to contact me on my class
email smith34@st-peters.notts.sch.uk Any
urgent enquiries should be directed to the
school office.




